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Northchurch Parish Council  
Finance and General Purposes Committee 

Tuesday 3rd May 2022, 10.30 am at 3 Lyme Avenue Northchurch 
HP4 3SG 

 
 
 

  
To: Cllrs Jon Clarke, Mark Somervail, Michela Capozzi, Gordon Godfrey. 
 
Councillors are respectfully summoned to attend this meeting for the transaction of 
business in the agenda below.  The meeting is open to members of the public and 
press. 
 
 

UKilich 

 
Mrs U Kilich 
Proper Officer for Northchurch Parish Council 
 
To assist in the speedy and efficient despatch of business, members requiring further 
information or clarification on items included on the agenda are requested to enquire 
prior to the meeting. 
 

 26th April 2022 
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FINANCE & GENERAL PURPOSES AGENDA 

F&GP/38/21 To receive apologies for absence, if any.   

F&GP/39/21 To receive declarations of interest in items on the agenda 

F&GP/40/21 To approve minutes from 31st March 2022  

F&GP/41/21 Financial Matters 

1. To review Year to Date Summary Report, Bank Reconciliation, and 

Management Accounts for April 2022.  

 

2. Cllr Capozzi proposes to ask UKPN for a quotation to bring an electricity 
supply into the recreation ground.  There is no fee for quotation application 

 

3. Cllr Capozzi proposes to proceed with a quotation from Affinity Water for a 
water connection on the recreation ground and requests approval of a budget 
of up to £500 for the application fee.  

 

4. Cllr Capozzi proposes to ask Thames Water for a quotation to make a 
connection to the sewer and requests approval of a budget of £500 to cover 
the costs of the application if there is a fee. 

 
5. Cllr Clarke proposes to approve a budget of up to £1100 for the purchase 

and installation of a safety net between the cricket pitch and the zip wire 
 

6. Cllr Capozzi proposes to approve and recommended for adoption by the Full 
Council all reviewed and updated NPC policies and procedures ‘Version 22/1’  

 

F&GP/42/21 Next F&GP Meeting will be on 20th June 2022. 

 
 

 
 


